MEMORANDUM

April 16, 1993

TO: KATHERINE SMITH (R&R)

FROM: TIMOTHY J. DEVLIN, DIRECTOR, AUDITING AND FINANCIAL ANALYSIS 22&}
DIVISION (SYLVIA JOHE)

RE: DOCKET 920260-TL, SOUTHERN BELL

Please return Documents 10549-92 and 10552-92 to Southern
Bell. Due to changes in the Company's test year, these documents
are no longer needed for staff's analysis. For your information,
these documents are also cross referenced as a part of Document
11612-92. Thanks.

cc:  Bill McNaulty
Charlie Murphy (legal)
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